
 

 

The American Chamber of Commerce in 
Myanmar welcomes New Board of 
Governors and Appoints Officers 
April 27, 2023 
 
 
The American Chamber of Commerce in Myanmar is pleased to announce that five 
new Governors were elected at the Sixth Annual General Meeting (AGM), on April 
27, 2023.  
 
We warmly welcome our newest Governors to the Board: 
 

1. Anirban Basu, Abbott  
2. Anwar Hussain, MIT Corporation  
3. Shwe Sin Hein, MasterCard  
4. Thadoe Hein, Myanma AWBA Group 
5. Wai Maung Maung Tin, Scoular  

 
The six incumbent Governors who continue to serve the remainder of their term are: 
 

1. Adam Castillo, ATALIAN Global Services Myanmar 
2. Anant Kulkarni, CHUBB Life Myanmar 
3. Bryan Alexander, Dauntless Discovery 
4. Dr. Gregory Hedger, The International School Yangon 
5. Dr. Saw Nay Nwe, Pacific AA 
6. Shane Thu Aung, Global Technology Company 

 
The Board of Governors have appointed Adam Castillo, Managing Director of 
ATALIAN Global Services Myanmar, as the President of AMCHAM for the 
membership year 2023-2024.  
 
Mr. Castillo has been an active member of AMCHAM Myanmar for many years band 
previously served as a Governor and Vice-President.  
 
Four additional officers serve alongside the President. Bryan Alexander, Vice 
President, International Review at Dauntless Discovery, and Thadoe Hein, Group 
CEO of Myanma AWBA Group, both serve as Vice-Presidents. Anant Kulkarni, 
County President at CHUBB Life Myanmar serves as Treasurer. Dr. Gregory 
Hedger, Director of The International School Yangon, serves as Secretary.  


